
  

 

 

NOTICE 
 

2024.01.12 

 

To all the students at FUAB 

 

 

Medical Submission during the 2nd Semester Examination- Academic Year 2023/2024  

 

The submission of a medical certificate as evidence of your absence to a particular examination, 

should be done adhering to the university/faculty guidelines. 

In the meantime, if the faculty figures out that a particular student is submitting an excessive 

number of medical certificates and/or has an unacceptable pattern in medical submissions such as 

medical submission for one subject each day while attending the other subject/s scheduled on the 

same day; those cases will be evaluated from a panel appointed by the faculty. Such cases will be 

reverted to the medical officer of USJ with the faculty recommendations and will require 

additional approval from the medical officer of USJ. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

………………………………. 

Snr. Prof. Pradeep Jayaweera 

Dean, Faculty of Urban and Aquatic Bioresources, 

University of Sri Jayewardenepura, Gangodawila,  

Nugegoda. 
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